ELAINE P. SCHAEFER
Vice President

JAMES C. HIGGINS, ESQ.
LUCAS A. CLARK, ESQ.
DON CURLEY
JOHN NAGLE
RICHARD F. BOOKER, ESQ.



Phone (610) 688-5600 Fax (610) 971-0450 www.radnor.com

ROBERT A. ZIENKOWSKI

Township Manager Township Secretary

JOHN B. RICE, ESQ. Solicitor

JOHN E. OSBORNE
Treasurer

Board of Health Meeting

Monday, December 18, 2017

- Call to Order
- Pledge of Allegiance
- Review and approval October meeting minutes
- Health Officer's Report
- Old Business

New Business

- a. Presentations for Jan/Feb
- b. Project Updates New Students Introduction
- c. Villanova Construction update
- d. Dr Laura Offut-Teen Week 2018 Presentation
- Announcements
 - Flu Activity
 - Recognition of Larry Taltoan and his service to the township
- Public Participation
- Adjourn
- The next Board of Health meeting is scheduled for Tuesday Jan 16, 2018 at 5:30PM and will be held in the Radnorshire Room on the main level of the Radnor Township Building.